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 Advent 

A massive thank you to Mrs Mary Durcan who has 

once again made our Advent wreath. Mrs Durcan 

has been making these wreaths for an amazing 51 

years! We are very grateful for her kindness and 

commitment to our school. 

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Today has been Mrs Rathbone’s last day working at our school after 18 years. The staff 

and pupils are all sad to see her leave but wish her well in her new venture. Mrs 

Rathbone would like to thank you all for the lovely cards, gifts and kind words she has 

received. 

Miss Crocombe will now be taking Social groups with the children. This is an important 

role and is vital for the wellbeing of our pupils. 

 

Christmas 

This week we sent out or Christmas plans for the next two weeks. Please return the slip 

if you would like your child/children to have a Christmas lunch on Wednesday 9th 

December, please send in the reply slip on Monday7th December. 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper and their own clothes on this day.  

We are not taking part in the national Christmas jumper day as we have already 

supported many charities this term. 

 

The BHF Elf Kick 

Many thanks to all the families who have sent in their sponsor forms. Don’t forget this 

challenge is on for the first 12 days of Christmas and every class is taking part, there 

is still time to donate. 

The activities are changing every day, and pictures are frequently posted on Seesaw. 

 

Weather 

As the weather is turning colder, please ensure your child 

comes to school in suitable clothing such as a coat every day. 

Even though it is colder, we are trying to allow the children 

do certain activities outside daily. 

 

Headlice 

We have had numerous reports of headlice in multiple classes. Please be vigilant and 

check and treat your child’s hair. 
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